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In Golden Book  
This Week 
Well done to 

everyone for 

amazing Christmas 

Performances 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 20th December 2019 

Attendance 
 

Whole School– 91.79% 
Class 1—  93.70% 
Class 2— 96.44% 
Class 3— 90.15% 
Class 4— 89.02% 
Class 5— 88.06% 
Class 6— 93.92% 
2s Nursery 61.54% 
3s Nursery 78.57%— 

 

Lates - 50 

Lost learning = 
3h 19 mins 

Early Bird - Class 4 

Jigsaw 
 

We are celebrating 
the end of a 

fantastic term in 
school and nursery 

Nursery 15 hours and 30 
hours free childcare 

available for eligible 2, 3 
and 4 year olds. More 

information available from 
the office.  

Breakfast Club   
7:45—8:45  
£2 per day.  

More information 
available in the school 

office.  

A big thank you to everyone who watched the Christmas 
performances this week. We are so proud of every child 
who took part—they were all brilliant.  
On Thursday the children enjoyed a 
special Early Bird Christmas treat. 

Everyone also saw our special visitor! Today we are 
bidding farewell to Miss Brogden who is leaving us for a 
new position working for Telford & Wrekin Council. We 
wish Miss Brogden all the best for the future. 
We would like to wish all our children, their families and 
everyone in our wider school community a Happy 
Christmas and a peaceful New Year. We look forward to 
seeing everyone back on Wednesday 8th January. 

Starting School September 2020 
If you have a child born between 1st September 2015 and 31st August 
2016 you must apply online at www.telford.gov.uk/admissions. There are 
no paper application forms this year. Even if your child is in our nursery 

you must apply online by 15th January 2020. If you have any 
questions or do not have access to the internet please talk to the office. 
Parents of children in Year 2 will need to apply for Year 3 (Junior 

School) using the online system.  

Thank you to everyone 
who supported the 

Christmas Fairs and 
Raffle.  

We raised over £600! 
 

Thank you to 
everyone 

who 
supported 

our non-uniform days 
We raised £90 for the 

NSPCC 

Wednesday 
8th January  

back to school 
and nursery 

Attendance  
 

This term's attendance is 93.97%.  We 
are aiming to keep attendance above 

95% all year so will work hard after the 
Christmas break to improve attendance.  

 
Below are the attendance rates for the 

classes since September…… 
 

Class 1—93.63% 
Class 2—95.49% 
Class 3—95.55% 
Class 4—92.17% 
Class 5—93.52% 
Class 6—93.40% 

 

Today 26 children are receiving 
certificates for 100% attendance this 

term. Another 43 are receiving 
certificates for attendance over 97%. 

Well done to all these children and their 
families for super attendance this term.  

 

We will be making contact with parents 
in the New Year of children with 

attendance below 93% to see what we 
can do to improve their attendance. 
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